
Term Dates... 

Office News... 

3-4 July    Year 6 Residential Trip to the Poplars 

Wed 5 July   School Open as normal - No strikes 

Wed 5 July   Year 4 Swimming 

Thurs 6 July  Year 6 leavers service trip to the Cathedral 

Fri 7 July   Potential Strike Action - more information to follow 

10-12 July   Year 4 Swimming 

Thurs 13 July   Summer Fayre, 3.15-5.00pm - All welcome 

We will be holding our Summer Fayre after school on Thursday 13 July.   

All money raised will go towards a memorial area in school for Mr 

Joicey.  Anyone with a small business that may want to hire a table, 

please come and see the school office. 
 

We will soon be using the Arbor online payments system for 

school dinners, trip contributions and after school clubs.  

Please make sure you download the Arbor App to keep up 

to date with all of your child’s payments. 
 

A reminder that next week is the last of after school clubs. 
 

Please keep an eye on Class Dojo for potential strikes action next 

week. 
 

Information was emailed out this week about Bring it on Brum! for 

parents and carers who receive Free School Meals.  If you have not 

received the email and would like more information, please see the 

school office. 


